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 Catering 

 

2 Course Lunch for £10 !! 

 

To celebrate the arrival of 2022, we are offering an 

outstanding 2 course for £10 lunch menu!  

Available 12-3pm * 

For bookings please see David or contact on 07884127612 

or email at kitchen@rmmgc.co.uk 

 

Menu* 

Soup of the day with crusty bread 

Sticky hoisin chicken bites 

Creamy garlic mushrooms on toast with salad 

 

Lasagna with chips and salad 

Wee fish supper 

Mac and cheese with chips 

Chicken Balmoral with mash and veg 

Crispy chicken 1/4 pounder with chips and salad 

 

Sticky toffee pudding 

Salted caramel cheesecake 

Bread and butter pudding  

 

Upgrade to 3 courses for an additional £3 

 

2022 Tournament Sub-Committee 

Members will have seen from the recent email that we are 

hosting seven Open Tournaments this year: 

 

Sunday 17th April Spring Mixed Greensomes 

Friday 6th May Senior Gents Open 

Friday 10th June Ladies Greensomes 

Sunday 3rd July Gents Open 

Friday 5th August Am-Am Team Tournament 

Friday 26th August Adana Day Charity Am-Am Team 

Tournament   

Sunday 28th August Autumn Mixed Greensomes 

 

These tournaments have been very well supported in the past and are a great revenue stream for the club. As 

you can appreciate, there is a fair bit of organisation involved in getting these to run smoothly and we would 

like to set up a small tournament sub-committee within the club.  

 

If anyone is interested in working within the sub committee, please email Doreen Leask 

at tournaments@rmmgc.co.uk 

 

Hamper Prize Winners 

The Christmas Hampers Raffle was made on Sunday 19th 

December, Congratulations to the winners who were: 
 

Large Hamper - Mike Miller 

 

Small Hamper – Brett Williams 

 

Bottle Case – Mae Carnie  
 

Thanks you to all members that purchased tickets, your 

support is greatly appreciated. The final total raised was £895 

which is fantastic. 

Thanks again to the Ladies’ section members who organised the raffle, draw and sold tickets, as well as bar 

staff who were also involved in selling tickets. 

 
A big thanks also goes to those involved in generously donating the prizes. 

 

 

Monthly Prize Draw Winners 

Congratulations and well done to the following winners drawn 

at the recent Board Meeting: 

 

1st Prize -Brett Williams - £60 

2nd Prize -Chris Curnin - £40 

3rd Prize -Alistair Serrels - £20 

4th Prize -Dennis Robertson - £10 

 

Next Draw will be at the AGM and this is our annual 'Grand 

Prize Draw' ...................... good luck to all 

 

 

 


